
 

 

January 17, 2020 
 

 
 

A Volunteer Management Working Group sub-committee of the Ad Hoc Bradford 

Planetarium Citizen’s Committee has been formed and is scheduled to hold a sub-

committee meeting on Tuesday, January 21, 2020, at 5:30 p.m. in Room 125 at the 

Educational Support Center located at 3600-52nd Street.  The purpose of the citizen’s 

committee is to reinvigorate the planetarium to inspire the next generation of scientists 

through utilization.  The agenda for this sub-committee meeting includes the following 

topics: 

 Brief Introductions 

 Role of Volunteers in Planetarium Operations 

 Training of Volunteers 

 Recruitment and Sourcing of Volunteers 

 Management and Support of Volunteers 

 Report to Full Committee  
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